
May 30, 2011 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O.Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli 
     Board Secretary 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli; 
  
Re: EB – 2011 – 0076 
   EB – 2011 – 0077 
        EB – 2011 – 0078 
 
Please accept this letter as our request to be granted intervenor  

status in the forthcoming hearings and proceedings.  We are land owners 
along the transmission pipeline connecting the proposed storage pools, 
and as such, will be affected by the proceedings and outcomes. 

 
All communications, correspondence and material in reference to the 

above should be forwarded to: 
 
Howard and Judith Daniel 
25573 Nairn Road, R.R. # 3 
Denfield, ON N0M 1P0 
 
Telephone: 519-666-1058 (home) 
                       519-245-1592 ext 222 (work) 
 
Email: abbeydaniel@aol.com 
 
Thank you 
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